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May 5th 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

If you usually receive Universal Free School Meals (UFSM) you may be entitled 

to Free School Meals (FSM) now. You need to apply to check if you are entitled 

to this by using this link   

                       https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/53/benefits/4/free_school_meals) . 

The page has been updated to state that during the COVID-19 emergency a child in reception, 

year 1 or year 2 and not attending school, may be eligible for free school meals until schools 

return to normal opening. Please use the link yourself as the school is not able to apply for you. 

The new books for children to work in have arrived! 

Home learning exercise books. We know a lot of your books are nearly full. The new ones 

are here. Do come to collect them at the times suggested below so that we can socially 

distance people safely. Come to the front door. It was good to see those of you who picked 

up this morning.         

Times for Wednesday morning    Year N     9.30- 10.00 

Year R   10.00-10.30 

Year 1    10.30-11.00 

Year 2    11.00-11.30 

Year 3    11.30-12.00 

Year 4    12.00-12.30 

Class Photos    

Apologies for the delay in getting the class photos to you. The photographers 

deliver them to us themselves and therefore this is not a necessary journey under 

the current rules therefore they have not been delivered to school yet. Once timings are clearer 

we will update you.  In the meantime, if you have any further queries please contact 

photographers on dsp.enquiries@gmail.com .                                                                    

http://www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk/
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDcsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA1MDUuMjEwNjMwMjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5jZW50cmFsYmVkZm9yZHNoaXJlLmdvdi51ay9pbmZvLzUzL2JlbmVmaXRzLzQvZnJlZV9zY2hvb2xfbWVhbHMifQ.98y4H2cW4dZ1pUK9MWJR-O30YLR-Yd-1zl0F3KvycSg/br/78236764704-l
mailto:dsp.enquiries@gmail.com


VE Day: On Friday school is shut. It is the VE 75th Anniversary Bank 

Holiday. 

National ‘Stay at Home’ Street Parties’ have been proposed 

Some Parents have asked what has been proposed. The outline 

suggested for the day for those wishing to take part is  

                       11am 2 minute silence 

                         3pm Churchill’s speech on the BBC 

                         4pm Tea and scones /cake 

                         6pm  Raise a glass to your neighbours 

                         9pm Sing along ‘We’ll meet again’ and HRH The Queen addresses the country  

As the sing- a -long might be a bit late for your children we are also singing ‘We’ll meet 

again’ at 2.45 pm on Thursday when those in school who may not be able to celebrate on 

Friday will have a ‘Having to Stay at School Street Party’, so sing along with us if you’d like to. 

We will listen out for you! 

Jane Spencer,  

Head teacher. 


